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Outer Harbour Cruise Ship Arrivals 

 

Queen Elizabeth Friday 11th November 2022  

This ship is a transit coming from international ports. The 1,600 passengers will be mainly 
day visitors disembarking from 7:00am and off for pre-arranged excursions. There will be 

some free independent travel for the day.  

The peak times for passenger movement/ foot traffic will likely be the morning 
disembarkation period (7-10am). 

A reminder to drivers that this is also Pageant day and while visitors to Adelaide might like to 
see the pageant, there will be traffic restrictions in the City. 

There will be no Taxi Council Concierge at this ship - entry is via Gate C 

 

Pacific Explorer, Saturday 12th November 2022 

Passengers will start to disembark at around 7.00am and plenty of Taxis will be needed. The 
Taxi Council Concierge will be calling the CBSs hoping that they let you know when more 

taxis are required. 

The Pacific Explorer is the only “full turnaround” ship (meaning they have passengers 
disembarking) but there are another 30 ships arriving during the Cruise season, with 

thousands of passengers and crew on board.  

The Taxi Council Concierge, Kevin, will be at the terminal, entry is via Gate B, 
Oliver Rogers Road. 

For a full list of arrivals including dates and times, contact the Taxi Council on 8301 8400. 

These cruises are really important to the Taxi Industry and South Australia, so please 
respond to the messages put out by your CBS. 
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